Strawberrv Preschool June 2024 Newsletter

I can’t believe we are in the final days of the school year. What a fantastic year of growth and
fun! It was a pleasure getting to know our new families as well as watch the returning children
thrive! Your children have brought us great joy and made this a memorable year! We are
looking forward to end of year the events and hope to see everyone enjoying the celebrations.
Strawberry Adventure Camp is starting in a couple of weeks! Let us know if you want to add
sessions or sign up to attend. Look for more information attached. | will be sending Fall
information soon for our returning families. We are just waiting for camp to begin before
looking at Fall updates. We are so happy to have many returning families in the new school
year. For those moving on to elementary, please make sure to stay in touch and give your

teachers a hug. We will miss you-so please visit when you can!

Parents Day Gift: If you have not already received your handmade Parent’s Day gift, please keep

an eye out!

End of the year celebrations:

PreK- June 11th Graduation ceremony and potluck lunch 12-1
Coral Reef- June 11th End of the year group breakfast 9:30-10:30
Bumblebee group-June 10th End of the year picnic 12-1

Monkey group- June 11th End of the year breakfast 9:30-10:30

Billing:
For billing questions, please contact Rose Lofrano, our Chief Operating Officer. Her contact

information is 415- 246-4941 and rosetsp1@yahoo.com.

To look up and print tax information in Curacubby, please lookin the 'ledger' or 'statement' tabs. If
you have any trouble, please contact Rose directly.

Invoices are sent through Curacubby on the 5th of the month and are due on the 25th, a late fee
will apply after that. Please let Rose know if you have any questions or difficulties. May was the

last monthly bill for this school year.


mailto:rosetsp1@yahoo.com

If you have questions regarding childcare charges, you can view daily attendance sign in/out times
in Curacubby. Students entering school from 8:00 to 9:00 am are charged for morning care, and
those getting picked up at 3:00 or 5:00 pm will be charged for their corresponding aftercare hours.
Morning Care and Aftercare are billed at the end of the month, so May and June bills are still

coming.

Important Dates:

Last day of school-June 11th

Strawberry Adventure Camp starts June 17th

Thank you for a great Year!

The Strawberry Team

Lisa Vaillancourt
Director Strawberry Preschool

415-388-4437



